
 
 

 

 

 

August 19, 2021 
 
 
Public Works Director 
City of Lynden 
300 4th St. 
Lynden, WA 98264 
 
Subject: Franchise Renewal Application 
 
Public Works Director, 
 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation hereby formally requests renewal of the Franchise 
Agreement between the City of Lynden and Cascade Natural Gas Corporation for 
another (10) years per Section 3 of the Agreement filed under City of Lynden 
Ordinance No. 1413.  Please respond to this letter with details regarding the next 
steps to accomplish renewal of this Agreement in accordance with its terms. 
 
Upon acceptance, the new expiration date would be 01-25-2032. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
David Gutschmidt 
Director, Northwest Region 
Email:  David.gutschmidt@cngc.com 
Office: (360) 336-3887 
Cell:  701-426-5565 
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